
 

 

RKB/tp 
 
30 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Relationships & Sex Education (RSE) – Thursday 9 May 2024 
VENUE – School Hall @ 6pm 
 
Every year Wildern School holds a series of Parent Information Evenings, formerly called WINK’s.   
 
Our event this month will share information on the mandatory government guidance of what 
schools must cover in relation to RSE (Relationships & Sex Education), and is part of our 
consultation with parents about this. 
 
The evening will outline what is taught throughout the five year Education for Life (EL) curriculum 
and how the statutory requirements of RSE are delivered within this. 
  
The evening will begin at 6:00pm in the School Hall.   
 
If you would like to attend this session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Burden 
Subject Leader – Education for Life 


